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The Honorable Carlos J. Moorhead
Subcomittee on Energy Conservation

and Power
Comittee on Energy and Comerce . .

United States House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Moorhead:

Thank you for your letter dated February 10, 1983, on behalf of Senator

Alan K. Simpson and yourself.

As you know, the Comission has recently sent to the Congress proposed

licensing reform legislation. I look forward to working with you in the

coining months in a joint effort to improve the existing pro' cess.

Sincerely,
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